
Hello members, 

FOUR SEASONS 
MODEL ‘T’ ASSOC

President Report Oct.2022 

  Tonight we had a good meeting. The talk was about the up coming events and the past 
events like the Brooklyn Fair. They had a tent for us to use. With the hot sun and the rain one 
day ,it was appreciated. Marty and Pete came gave lessons on the Cut-A-Way. there was a 
lot of interest in the Cut-A-way as the pictures show. The “T”s that were there had their share 
of interest to. Both young and old liked to sit in the cars and thinking of back in the day. 
Some of the kids—I should say young adults-- that stopped by showed more interest in the 
internal components and even told the sequence of the four stroke engine. The girl and the 
two boys said there goal was to become engineers !   
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FOUR SEASONS 
MODEL ‘T’ ASSOC
Presidents report part 2

To continue ,, Woodstock Fair, Some of the Club members 
met on Sunday, there were John & Anne, Marty,Mack,Pete, 
Laura & Ray, Janet & Henry, and Marge & Jack. There was 
more room so more model “T”s could have come but I know 
how other plans can interfere. We were all parked by 9:30 
and all was well. It was on the verge of being hot but we all 
survived. Around 3:30 we started to head out. It was a good 
day with stories and get together.    

Just got an email from a member. We talked about checking the 
screen in the transmission cover at the last meeting and this is 
what he sent!!

I am not saying who it 
is but Peter should 
check inside more 
often!
  

This is Mo’s new ride. Its a 
Plymouth I forgot what year. He is 
looking for a window crank. If you 
have one call 860-933-3233 
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